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Attached are comments of GDF SUEZ Energy Marketing North America reference CFTC Notice of Proposed
Rulemaking on Proposed Federal Speculative Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated
Regulations; 75 Fed. Reg. 4144 (January 26, 2010).

Rob Minter
Senior Vice President, Government & Regulatory Affairs
GDF SUEZ Energy North America
1990 Post Oak Boulevard
Suite 1900
Houston, TX 77056
phone: 713-636-1969
cell: 770-329-8206
rob.minter@gdfsuezna.com

*Please note the new format for e-mail addresses reflecting the
merger of SUEZ with GDF. Our physical office addresses and
telephone numbers remain the same.


